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Comments: As a family who has lived in this area of Hill Cliffe Road for over 20 years we strongly
object to the plan to build 495 houses on Red Lane and Walton Lea Road. Stockton Heath is
already congested with traffic, and the Red Lane bridge is at a standstill during commuting time.
Hill Cliffe Road is already used as a " cut through" for traffic looking to avoid Stockton Heath
centre and this ridiculous proposal will make our road even busier. With most households these
days owning up to 3 cars each, this could mean up to an additional 1500 cars in a very localised
area. Our local economy has benefited enormously in recent years as families have been
attracted to the area mainly for the amount of healthy attractive green space and walking areas.
Poor town planning over the last 40 years by Warrington BC has already resulted in the centre of
Warrington being a disaster zone for traffic and the town being a very unattractive place , these
mistakes cannot be allowed to over spill to Stockton Heath and the surrounding areas. All of our
neighbours and local friends are completely opposed these outrageous proposals and are
determined to fight this proposal. Our message to Warrington BC is very clear; THESE BUILDING
PROPOSAL S SHOULD NOT AND WILL NOT HAPPEN, THE PEOPLE OF THIS AREA WILL
MAKE 100% CERTAIN OF THIS.
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